
 

 Circular No. BPS/22-23/100     APPLICABLE FOR CLASS PREP TO VIII            Date: 09.01.2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Student, 

 

Kindly refer to Circular No. F.DE.15(305)/PSB/Pt. File-II/2020/150 dated 08th January, 2023 issued by 

Directorate of Education regarding the Extension of Winter Vacation, in this regard, this is to inform that 

the Winter Vacation for Classes Prep to VIII has been extended till 14th January, 2023 (Saturday). 

The school will reopen for Classes Prep to VIII w.e.f. 16th January, 2023 (Monday). 

 

However, the school office will remain open from 08:30 a.m. to 01:00 p.m. on all working days. You are 

requested to clear Fee Dues immediately to avoid late fine charges. (Kindly ignore if already paid).  

 

Stay Safe! Stay Healthy! 

Principal 

 

 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 


